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The grant funds will be immediately used to purchase the instruments on the wish lists which have been provided by the band directors of each middle school.  Each band director submitted a list of three instruments in order of most needed to lesser needed.   The grant funds would purchase the requested instruments as well as cover the costs for Sinfonia musicians to visit each school over the course of the current and next school years.

Middle school band programs in both Okaloosa and Walton Counties are in desperate need of more instruments for students to use.  Many of the larger instruments, such as tubas, are too expensive for individual students to purchase so each school band program owns the instruments and allows students to use them to learn and to practice.  This grant will allow us to purchase up to three of the most needed instruments for each school and provide Sinfonia musicians to visit each school over the course of the next two consecutive school years to give masterclasses and lessons on each respective instrument.

Each of the instruments purchased will last for many years (many will last 20 years with proper maintenance).  The schools have the budget to maintain and repair each instrument and have a goal of maintaining them in such a way as to make them last as long as possible.

